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Comments: As a backcountry skier I am alarmed at the idea that Grand Targhee resort might be allowed to

expand on the west side of the Tetons, particularly into Teton Canyon. This is a pristine back country area that

would be ruined by the development that would follow.

Please keep this area wild and lightly traveled.

Michael McClay


